
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Recreation and Parks to report to the Arts, Parks and River Committee 
on the investment in artificial turf fields and how installation of additional artificial turf fields could 
reduce water usage and costs. The report should also address water rate increases and whether 
the cost considerations for artificial turf fields has changed as compared to grass fields, including 
positives and negatives to the environment regarding permeability and costs associated with 
maintaining artificial turf.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


